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FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR

State Road (SR) 9/1-95 at SR 786/PGA Boulevard Southbound Entrance Ramps Project
From PGA Boulevard to Burns Road

Palm Beach County, FL

Financial Project ID: 443590-1-52-01

SR 9/1-95 AT SR 786/PGA BOULEVARD SOUTHBOUND ENTRANCE RAMPS PROJECT
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Four, is pleased to provide information on improvements to
the I-95 southbound entrance ramps at PGA Boulevard in the City of Palm Beach Gardens.

Construction Cost: $9.9 million

Construction Start: November 2022

Anticipated Completion: Spring 2024

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS

e Converting the I-95 entrance ramp from
westbound PGA Boulevard to southbound I-95
from a merge lane to an additional, free-flowing
lane

e Reconfiguring the I-95 entrance ramp from
eastbound PGA Boulevard to southbound I-95 to
create a merge lane

e Widening and resurfacing I-95 southbound
between PGA Boulevard and Burns Road

e Upgrading lighting with LED luminaires

e Upgrading drainage, signage and pavement
markings

e Constructing retaining walls

TRAFFIC IMPACTS

e Lane closures may occur from 9:00 p.m. to 5:00
a.m. Sunday through Saturday.

e Full closures of the I-95 southbound entrance
ramps at PGA Boulevard may occur from 9:00
p.m. to 5:00 a.m. Sunday through Saturday.
Traffic will be detoured via SR 809/Military Trail to
Northlake Boulevard’s I-95 entrance ramps.

e Pedestrian detours will be in place on Burns Road
during sidewalk closures.

e Access to adjacent properties will be maintained.

BEGIN PROJECT

SR 809/N Military Trl

END PROJECT

Burns Rd

Twitter/Instagram: @ MyFDOT_SEFL
Facebook: @MyFDOTSEFL

Project website: www.d4fdot.com/
pbfdot/index.asp

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
MISSION STATEMENT
The Department will provide a safe transportation
system that ensures the mobility of people and
goods, enhances economic prosperity, and
preserves the quality of our environment and
communities.

CONTACT INFORMATION

Jon Droge — FDOT Project Manager
Phone: (561) 632-5768
Email: jon.droge@dot.state.fl.us

Alain Jimenez, P.E. — Project Administrator
Phone: (786) 342-5053
Email: ajimenez@chacompanies.com

Angel Gardner — Community Outreach Specialist
Phone: (561) 886-8773
Email: angel@valerin-group.com

Please contact Community Outreach Specialist, Angel Gardner, to be added to project email notification lists. Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color,

national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status.
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